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Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated SNA 93

Dear Mr Havinga,
 
We have no further comments to the chapters in Volume 1 of the updated SNA 93.
 
Concerning the name of the revised SNA, our preference is to keep the original recommended name of 
the update, System of National Accounts 1993, Revision 1. The whole basis for the revision was that 
all basic principles of the SNA 93 should be kept unchanged. The update is not a fundamental revision of 
the system.
 
Best regards
 
Per Ericson
National Accounts
Statistics Sweden


